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RACHAEL CABRAL-GUEVARA ENDORSED BY REPRESENTATTIVE 
ELIJAH BEHNKE 

 
[Fox Crossing, WI] – Today, State Representative Elijah Behnke (R-Oconto) 
announced his endorsement of Rachael Cabral-Guevara in her run for State Senate. 
 
“I’m proud to support my good friend Rachael for the Wisconsin State Senate. In a 
time of uncertainty, Rachael has been on the front lines in healthcare and 
government. While I am saddened that Rachael will no longer serve with me in the 
Assembly, I am excited to collaborate with her in the Senate,” Rep. Behnke stated. 
 
Behnke currently represents the 89th Assembly District, encompassing portions of 
Brown, Marinette, and Oconto counties. He has been serving the district since 
2021. 
 
“I am proud to call Rep. Behnke a friend and colleague. I’m honored to receive 
Elijah’s support in this race. He has been a strong supporter of parental rights in 
education and transparency in government, I look forward to continuing to work 
together in the state legislature,” said Rep. Cabral-Guevara. 
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